Update

Members are advised that after recent depot meetings the RTBU wrote to PN management advising of outstanding issues and your concerns.

As a result PN have requested a high level meeting between the Union, PN Group Director Coal David Irwin, PN General Manager Dave Mayo and HR Manager Chris Elston. This meeting will take place next Monday 5th November 2012.

Members will be kept informed of next week's meeting following which, a decision will be made on proceeding with the formal process for a vote to allow protected industrial action should it be needed.

Members are again reminded of the importance of ensuring your address is recorded correctly with the RTBU.



Your EA Negotiating Team

Allan Nutley
Wayne Pallant
Greg Brooking
Dale Walsham
Greg Cameron
Bob Hayden
Steve Wright
John Curley

Proposed Meetings

DATE

VENUE

5th November Redfern RTBU

Are Your Details Up To Date
Members are reminded that
it is vitally important that
your mailing address, phone
numbers & email address are
up to date – Contact: Steve
Wright at

swright@rtbu-nsw.asn.au or phone: 0418 699 642 to ensure everything is correct

Do you want to receive updates sent directly to you? Email your personal email address (no work addresses) to: swright@rtbu-nsw.asn.au

For Information go to www.locoexpress.com.au click on PN EAs

Authorised by Robert Hayden Locomotive Divisional Secretary NSW Branch Level 4, 321 Pitt Street Sydney NSW 2000